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Dear Sir Arthur:
With further reference to your communication of
the 9th instant, in regard to the forthcoming meeting of

the Institute of Pacific T tion am glad to inform

you that the members of the Association have chosen lfr,
Henry T. Ross, Sec f the Association, to be their

cond session of the Institute.

placed himself in communication

with lr. John Nelson, Secretary of the Canadian Branch

of the Institute,
The statements in your letter and your sugges-
tion of representation materially contributed to the

conclusion reached,

Yours very truly,

President
Sir Arthur W, Currie, G.C.M.G., K.CsB.,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
MeGill University,
Montreal.




